
                  
 
 
 
 
LGOIMA Response to Tim Carter 
 
 
4 July 2024 
 
 
Dear Tim 
 
Thank you for your request for information received on Wednesday 5 June. You asked for: 
 

• A list of all camping grounds which Council has issued a camping ground licence in the 
past three years, in accordance with the Camping Ground Regulations 1985,  

 

• Relevant addresses for each camping ground, and 
 

• To identify if any camping grounds are operated by Council or subject to a lease with 
Council. 
 

Our Regulatory Manager has provided the following information: 
 
The Gore District has three registered camping grounds. They are: 
 

• Dolamore Park – 70 Dolamore Park Road. Council owned and operated 

• Gore showgrounds – 9 Bury Street. Privately operated 

• Gore Camping Ground – 35 Broughton Street. Operated under a lease with the CounciI    
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of 
the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website  
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sonia Gerken 
General Manager Communications / Customer Support     


